
From: Fstneparts@aol.com [mailto:Fstneparts@aol.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2011 2:39 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: Varsity Project 
 
411 Lofts has less units and more parking.  Still many residents are without 
parking.  While many do not use their cars on a regular basis, they still have 
them and need a place for those to reside.  Currently the lot designated for the 
Varsity project has 86 parking spaces of which 30 are rented by 411 Loft 
residents.  The current project is designed for 76 spaces an obvious net loss 
of ten spots.  Now one must wonder where those 30 cars from 411 are going 
as well as the comparable overflow from the Varsity residents. 
  
Thus far many have been spilling into the neighboring lots where we have 
impounded more vehicles this fall than in the prior ten years put together. 
  
Jerry Weaver 
Store Manager 
Firestone 402 E Huron. 
 

mailto:Fstneparts@aol.com
mailto:%5Bmailto:Fstneparts@aol.com%5D

